
Memo 

To: Township Board of Trustees 

From: Bill Wagner 

cc: 

Date: June 13, 2017 

Re: Sale of used VHF pagers 

Northfiela 'Township 

Fire Department 

I would like approval to sell our used VHF pagers. These pagers are no longer need because the 

Washtenaw County800 MHZ group supplies fire departments with newer better pagers that work on the 

new radio system. 




